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MESSAGE  TO  TARGET  SUBSCRIBERS

 
This is the last TARGET for 2009. 

The next TARGET will be on your desks on Wednesday, January 7, 2010. 

The year 2009 has been among the most- difficult years in TARGET’s 38-year history. It is one which tested the 
mettle of many people.   

Unlike many other media companies, TARGET continued to expand its staff and offices in 2009 and, today, we are 
among the most-widely read, business Press in Asia via Internet and hard copy.

 

We are proud to have been able to continue to enrich our content with the help of the new staff. We are, also, proud to 
have been able to offer employment when others were paring staff levels. 

We are, also, proud to have your continuing support. 

The Editor, Mr Raymonde Sacklyn, and all of the staff of TARGET Newspapers Ltd take this opportunity to wish all 
Subscribers and friends of TARGET

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS 

AND 

HAPPY NEW YEAR !

 

 

 --      E N D      --

 

 

While TARGET makes every attempt to ensure accuracy of all data published,  
TARGET cannot be held responsible for any errors and/or omissions.

 



 
If readers feel that they would like to voice their opinions about that which 

they have read in TARGET, please feel free to e-mail your views to 
editor@targetnewspapers.com. TARGET does not guarantee to publish 
readers' views, but reserves the right so to do subject to the laws of libel.
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